
60-DAY FEDERAL REGISTER COMMENTS 
 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: DRASTICALLY WRONG TRAINING AT THIS ROTTEN LYING 
PROPAGANDISTIC AGENCY 
Date: Sunday, November 5, 2023 at 6:59:36 PM Eastern Standard Time 
From: o 
To: Wagner, Patricia (NIH/OD) [E], editor@mercola.com, info@icandecide.org 
 
public comment on federal register 
 
taxpayers do not want to fund any nmore recruiting or training at this agency. we know that this agency 
was behind the 3 year pandemic that was so rotten to the american public o that the junvaccinated 
were called names as if they were the untouchables. and we know that this agency caused people who 
had worked 25 years for a company to be fired becaue they would not take the rotten shot. we know 
you caused millinos of deaths world wide., we dont want anymore trainint or recruiting from such 
people we have seen what you do and it is disgusitng imo. 
 
we want your budget cut. we want your agency cut by 50% at least. we want a criminal investigation of 
why you operate in such a secret, sneaky manner as you do. we are to have open and transparent govt. 
we certainly do not get that with nih. we find this agency work to be worth a grade of zero or f minjus. 
we want shut down here. yoiu hae acted anti american in my opinion, this commnetn is for the public 
record. please receipt., b ker bk1492@aol.com <mailto:bk1492@aol.com> 
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